
Attention Seniors and AP Students: 

Seniors:  You may begin returning any textbooks or library 

materials and pay fines beginning on Monday morning May 1st.  

Please return all materials to the double blue doors of the 

textbook room.   Taking care of these matters now will speed 

up the process of getting your cap, gown, and graduation 

tickets on Senior Debt Day May 15th.  

 

AP Students 

AP TEXTBOOK & WORKBOOK RETURNS (Starts May 1) 

Students, please plan to return your AP textbook and/or workbooks on 

the day of your AP exam. Please return your AP materials to the 

textbook room outside the media center. The textbook room will be 

open at 7:30am.  Thank you in advance for your cooperation. 

 


